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Pay Equity and Transparency Co-Chair Provides Tips for NJ
Employers Ahead of June 1st Salary Transparency Requirements
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In an interview with Law360, Kathleen Caminiti shares compliance tips for employers ahead of the
New Jersey law requiring employers to include a pay range in both internal and external job
postings that goes into effect June 1, 2025.

To read the article visit Law340 [subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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